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Paul C. Zamecnik, M.D.

Director

e The John Collins Warren Laboratories
of the Huntington Memorial Hospital
0

Harvard University

Mailing Address:
Massachusetts General Hospital
Boston 14, Mass.

September 28, 1957

>
Dr. Luis F. Leloir ﬂ/‘a. 3 )(/..J/ :

Instituto de Investigaciones Bioquimicas
Buenos Aires, Argentina

Dear Dr. Leloir:

I am sorry to hear of your decision, but appreciate
the reasons for it. Let me simply say that I would have been
deeply honored and pleased if you were to become our laboratory
neighbor.

I would like to join with my colleagues im asking
you to consider again the simple possibility of coming here
for a year or so as a "Guest Investigator'" of the Hospital, to
occupy Dr. Lipmann's quarters. You might think of such an
arrangement as a sabbatical year from your own laboratories.

With best wishes, and in the hope of your recon-
sideration of this alternmative, I am

Sincerely yours,

Vst Zumecub

Paul C. Zamecnik, M.D.
PCZ:jl




